
 

 
  

 

                            

 

Friday Bulletin 27th November 2020 
  
Dear Parents 
 

A message from the Friends who are recruiting 😊!   

 
Hi all, I thought I would introduce myself officially as the Chairperson of Friends at the 
school.  I am the mum of three children that moved to Crosby Ravensworth CE Primary 
School in January 2020 and I volunteered to become the Chair in January 2020 at the EGM 
as I didn't want the Friends group to cease.   
 
We are desperately seeking a secretary for Friends.  At present I am doing this role 
alongside being the Chairperson.  However, I am unable to do this long term.  We would 
also like one more parent committee member.  Our numbers are now very small.  There are 
only 4 of us that are committee members (Chair, Treasurer and two parent members).  If 
you are interested and would like to chat about either of the two roles, we’d be happy to do 
so.  We are a friendly bunch and just want to do the best we can to raise money for all the 
children in the school. 
 
We are still looking at ways to fundraise (though this isn't as active as normal due to the 
current situation) and we would like some input and ideas.  Additionally, we are funding a 
number of activities between now and the end of term to give our children the best time we 
can at school in the run up to Christmas.  We will also hold an informal meeting in the future 
to introduce ourselves and give you the opportunity to find out more about what Friends is 
and ask questions. 
 
Thank you 
 
Vanessa Yerbes Ballesteros (Chair), Helen Gill (Treasurer), Karen Winder and Kate 
Jackson (Parent Committee Members) 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
  

 

                            

 

Christmas Cake Raffle 
Sarah Rogers has very kindly baked a Christmas cake again this year to raffle off and in 
doing so raise funds for Friends.  We have provided a sheet of 9 squares per family (more 
can be provided) to sell between now and Wednesday 16th December 2020.  There is no 
expectation that you sell any or all of your squares.  We also don't expect people in these 
current times to try to sell the squares in person, but rather use other forms of 
communication to sell them. 
If you sell a square, please write the name and contact details in the square.  Each square 
is £1. 
Please return the sheet and any money to the school on or before Wednesday 16th 
December 2020 (preferably in an envelope). 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 

 
Mr D Priestley 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
Summary of dates for your diary: 
 
Wednesday 8th December   Bags2school  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
  

 

                            

 

 
 
After school club   - Week beginning: 30th November 2020 
 
£4 a session or 5 for £16 (this can be split across siblings) 
Please tick which sessions you would like your child to attend: 
 
Monday –   Dodgeball                   Thursday – Ukulele    
  
Tuesday –     Christmas Craft   Friday - Gymnastics 
                                                                            
Wednesday – Christmas Film Club 
 
    
Breakfast Club – 8am or 8.30am (£3 from 8am and 50p from 8.30am)  
 
Monday     8.00am 8.30am              Thursday     8.00am      8.30am  
 
Tuesday     8.00am 8.30am                    Friday          8.00am      8.30am  

 
Wednesday    8.00am  8.30am         (Please circle requested time) 
 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………. 
 
I enclose £……….. To pay for …………..sessions 


